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May 29th - Last day for Students 
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“Engagement of Students is our Priority”             #WeGrowKids 

IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION! 
 

Going into the 2025-26 school year, it is critical that we can stay in touch with 
you.  Throughout the summer we would like to keep you up to date about  important 
events.  In order to do this, we must have a good e-mail address on file for you.  If you  
utilize Skyward currently and have a good e-mail address on file, thank you!  If you believe 
you already have an e-mail address on file but have never logged into Skyward, please do 
so using the Forgot Login/Password? prompt on our Skyward page.  If you have any  
problems, please contact your child's school for assistance and to provide them with a good 
e-mail address. 

If your child is going home a different way then they usually go home, please try to make those arrangements before sending your 
child to school.  Please send a note in to their teacher. The office is not allowed to call into the classrooms unless it is an emergency. 
All transportation changes must be made before 3:00 pm each day. If you are picking up your child at the end of the day, please use 
your car rider tag. If you need to pick up a tag or if you forget your tag, please come into the building with photo ID. Anyone who 
comes into the building  after 3:20 on Wednesdays or  3:45 every other day will have to wait until all car riders have left our 
parking lot. This is for the safety of our children.    Thank you! 

Dear Parents of Current 4th Grade Students, 
Please save the date for April 22 @ 6:00 p.m.  The fifth grade teachers and Mrs. Gibson are thrilled to present information 
about our annual outdoor education trip all 5th grade students take in the fall.  This year includes a few changes, so even if 
you have older children who have attended, you will want to be present! 
Furthermore, Pete Fasano, the camp director, will be presenting exciting information about camp activities, dining, facilities, 
safety, etc. 
We can't wait to see you on April 22!  

Douglas MacArthur is going greener—making the Earth a little cleaner! Tuesday, April 22nd, everyone wear green to show support 
for the environment. This will be an out of uniform day! Happy Earth Day! 
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